
 
 
 
7 EDUCATION DEPARTMENT - APPLICATION FOR REGRADING - (AN 356-2003) 
 
In accordance with the agreed procedure, a Technical Assistant based in the Development Service of 
the Education Department submitted an application that the post should be regraded.  
 
Following a review of the duties and responsibilities of the post, the Assistant Chief Executive 
(Management) confirms that the application has been substantiated and recommends that the post be 
regraded from GS2, currently £12,789 - £13,416, to Tech 2, currently £14,811 - £16,449. 
 
It is also proposed to redesignate the post to Technical Resource Officer. 
 
The financial implication of this proposal would be £995 in the current year and £1,610 in a full year.  
This would be met from the Education Revenue Budget Management and Support Services provision. 
 
The Committee's approval is requested. 
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